Dear Parents and Carers,
Here is our Weekly Bulletin with reminders and letters.
Information for all parents
Here is the link to our latest school newsletter.
https://sway.office.com/aoiJz3fTmEsuAQ4O?ref=Link
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please read it carefully as it contains important information.
French day

To enhance our learning of French, on Thursday 25th May, we will be holding a ‘French day’. Children in every class will be partaking in a variety of French themed lessons and activities, as well as being offered a taste of France in a special French lunch menu.
As a celebration of French culture, and to help the children immerse themselves in this educational experience, we would like to invite the children to come to school wearing an outfit inspired by France. This could be dressed in the red/white and blue of the French flag, an outfit inspired by the French fashion houses, or anything else reflecting the country itself.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Menu swap

Next Thursday, May 25th will be a French themed menu:
Chicken Cassoulet served with Boulangere Potatoes or Mozzarella & Ratatouille Pasta Bake. Jacket potatoes and sandwiches will also be available as usual. 
PTA - Karaoke night
We are running a karaoke band night where you can sing (solo or with a friend!) with a real band and backing singers, or you can dance, drink and sing along! There will be a bar and pizza van and it promises to be a brilliant night. Tickets are £10 on parent pay or from the shop. 

Information for specific groups of parents


Badgers Class – Forest School Day at Ashdown Forest

All our classes will be visiting Ashdown Forest for Forest School activities in Term 6. Information about the visit for Badgers is in the attached letter. 

Year 6 – Bowles residential visit 

Advance information:
There will be a parents’ meeting about the Bowles residential visit on Monday, June 19th. The meeting will be in Owls classroom at the end of the school day. 
Year 1 – Gardening 
Year 1 will be working in the school garden next term. Please see the link for more details.
https://sway.office.com/e9pI3r6QZPonj0tQ?ref=Link 


